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From Pat Oman Pat.Omannoaa.gov
To stewarte@metro.dst.or.us

Date 8/19/03 1230PM
Subject in-water work period

Elaine sorry for the confusion about the in-water work window for

Smith-Bybee Lakes What is in the bi-op is the ODFW recommended timing

for the Multnomah Channel when as you observed it should be the

timing for the Columbia Slough which is from June 15 to September 15

However Im guessing that if the work is to be done this year the

construction will continue past September 15 in which case as long as

ODFW is in agreement the October 31 date is what we can go with as

realistic timeframe Let me know if there is any difficulty getting

this approval from ODFW

will be sure to add this information to the administrative record and

let me know if need to contact anyone else to clarify the in-water

work period

C- /c


